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December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Edexcel Economics Grade Booster, Vue Cinema, Westfield, Stratford City – Tuesday 28 March 2023 
 
I am delighted to be able to offer Year 13 Economics A A Level students the opportunity to attend a study 
day relating to their A Level Economics A course. The day has been designed to help students with their 
understanding of quantitative skills required for their course, building awareness of recent relevant 
economic developments and how they can use these to improve their answers, as well as mastering exam 
technique.  
 
Students will be expected to make their own way to the venue, where registration opens at 9:45am. They will 
be required to bring a packed lunch or enough money to cover their food and drink for the day. The session 
finishes at 3:15pm and students will make their own way home from the venue.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £49 and this will cover the entry to the event. Unfortunately, the school is unable 
to meet the cost of this trip from its own funds so the visit will only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared 
to make the voluntary contribution. Please note, if all parents are not prepared to make the contribution the 
visit may not be able to take place for any of the students.  
 
If you would like your child to participate in this trip but will experience difficulty in making the contribution 
then please contact us before signing up to the trip. 
 

The school’s method of payment for trips is through your child’s ‘My Child at School’ (MCaS) account and 

payment should be made and consent received by no later than Sunday 8 January 2023. 

 

Please be reminded to ensure you keep us updated on the information you have previously provided us 

with regarding your child’s medical conditions/allergies information and the emergency contact details. Any 

additional information or updates should be provided in writing to the school – 

data.correction@beaumont.school 

 

I will issue more information, including recommended train connections, to students in due course but if you 
have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Prairna Sharma 
Teacher of Economics    
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